
Fingal County Council Harbourmaster 

15th October, 2024. 

Notice to Mariners 04/2024 – a boat in Skerries washed out to the beach. 

The blue boat the Purdey Queen is on the beach now. Washed out to the beach couple of 

weeks ago, looks abandoned. The boat seems to have broken her moorings during the 

recent bad weather about 2 weeks ago. Unfortunately, we have no further detail as the boat 

owner is not a member of the sailing club and the members I have spoken to are not clear 

on the owner(s). The purpose of this notification on the FCC intentions might attract the 

owner's attention. The owner(s) of this boat are hereby required to remove this boat from 

the beach with an immediate affect. Otherwise the council’s contractors will move this boat 

to Garristown Depot to keep it there some reasonable time (2 months) awaiting the owners 

to pay the removal and handling costs back to FCC and to collect the boat from Garristown 

Depot on owners account. Otherwise the boat shall disposed to a waste reception facility. 

 

Skippers, owners, and recreational boaters should ensure that the contents of this notice are 

made known to the persons in charge of their vessels or craft. All notices to mariners can be 

found on the website https://www.fingal.ie/council/service/harbours. 

 

Capt. O. Kirdoglo 

Harbourmaster, 

Fingal County Council, 

County Hall, 

Swords, 

Co. Dublin K67 X8Y2 

email: harbourmaster@fingal.ie 

phone: (01) 890 5000 
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